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Patients First.

For Immediate Release

HALIFAX REGIONAL TO MOVE WOUND CARE CENTER

ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (August 12, 2010)—Halifax Regional’s
Wound Care Center is moving to a larger location Wednesday.

Opened only six months ago, the Wound Care Center has outgrown its
current space at 120 Professional Drive in Roanoke Rapids. “The response in the
community to this new service has been greater than we anticipated,” said Mick
Olesnevich, RN, manager of special services at Halifax Regional.

The new location is in Halifax Medical Park in Building C. To reach the
Wound Care Center, patients turn left off Smith Church Road onto the road leading
to the Emergency Care Center. Take the second left, and the Wound Care Center is
the last building on the street. The official address is 244-C Smith Church road.

The location in the Halifax Medical Park will have more space and more
exam rooms so patients will be treated promptly. “This new space will have an
excellent environment for our patients,” Olesnevich said.

In addition, this new location has more parking, which is in front of the
building.

“Overall, patients will find this a convenient location and appreciate the
additional space and a favorable climate for treating their wounds,” said
Olesnevich. “I believe the outcome will be improved times for healing;”

For information, call 252 535-2350.
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About Halifax Regional
Halifax Regional Medical Center is licensed for 204 beds, including psychiatric and nursery. A

non-profit organization, Halifax Regional is fully accredited by the Joint Commission. For more
information, visit www.halifaxregional.us.



